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Dear Applicant,   

  

On behalf of the children of our school we are delighted that you have expressed an interest in working 

at Holly Primary in the role of class teacher. 

  

Our staff are incredibly proud to be part of our school and are committed to providing high quality 

education for all of our children and their families.   

  

Our school currently has 340 children on role and works with children from ages 3-11. There is a strong 

commitment to team work and staff work collaboratively to plan exciting learning experiences which 

develop key skills and inspire children to develop a real love of learning.   

  

As a forward thinking organisation we willingly embrace change and constantly strive to develop 

innovative practice. This is supported by our strong commitment to collaborative working and 

continued professional development.   

   

This is a tremendous opportunity to make a real difference to the lives of young people, and will suit an 

ambitious professional looking to further their successes. If you have a question you would like to ask, 

or would like to arrange a visit to our school, please do not hesitate to telephone school to make an 

appointment.   

  

We very much hope that after finding out more about our school you will feel inspired to join our 

dedicated and supportive team.  

  

Thank you for showing an interest in working at Holly Primary and we look forward to receiving your 

application.   

  

Duncan White   

Executive Headteacher   

 

  

     

   


